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Westchester Property Management relocates headquaraters
to Tarrytown Corporate Center
June 20, 2017 - Front Section

Tarrytown, NY Westchester Property Management Group, Inc. (WPMG) has relocated its corporate
headquarters. The firm transitioned from Hartsdale to its new 4,000 s/f home in the Tarrytown
Corporate Center, 520 White Plains Rd., suite 450.

The energy efficient, six-story business complex features a host of amenities, including an updated
lobby and a full-service cafeteria on the ground floor.

“Moving from our home of 20 years isn’'t easy, but our new space is in a wonderful building and
location and will allow us to continue providing our clients with the top level of service they’'ve come
to expect from our dedicated team of professionals,” said John Lamorte, WPMG’s president and
CEO. “It will also provide the kind of attractive work environment that aligns with where we are now
and where our company is headed in the future.”

The new space is in Westchester's River Towns community, putting it near properties managed by
the company, along with its growing team of 15 professionals, many of whom live in the area.
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